
PVCA Virtual 
Christmas  

Our Virtual Christmas Performance is 
completed. If you would like a copy 
of this year’s performance, please 
contact Mrs. Little. Even though this 
was very different than our previous 
Christmas presentations, it was still 
fun preparing and singing beautiful 
Christmas music together. Your chil-
dren sound wonderful! 

Volunteers Needed! 

We are getting new flooring in our 
classrooms downstairs. We need 
volunteers for the demolition and 
the tearout of the carpet. If you are 
willing to volunteer, please contact 
Ralph Berdan @ 1-306-536-5151. 
Several of our Grade 6-8 boys were 
very eager to help! What a great Fa-
ther and Son activity!                                                               
Volunteers, we want you to know 
that we appreciate your wonderful 
support of our school.  

PAC Meeting  
Thank you to the parents who have 
teamed up with us to develop and 
nurture a culture of participation. 
The next PAC Meeting is Friday, Feb-
ruary 26 @ 8:30am. 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT REQUEST 
We have just installed a new light 
(with a day/night sensor) for our 
school sign located at the beginning 
of our walkway. The light assembly is 
attached to the big rock in front of 
the sign.                                                                        
We are wondering if there are any 
parents/family/friends that might be 
able and willing to build a steel cage 
around this light. This cage would 
need to have mesh steel to allow the 
light sensor to work.                                            
PLEASE CONTACT RALPH BERDAN @ 
306-536-5151 if you are willing and 
able to handle this project.  

Registration  
Happening in 

January 
Registration is beginning in  January. 
There should be a letter and a Re-
Entry form coming home on January 
4th (we hope). Please look for it! 

Skiing &     
Swimming 

Please note, there will be no school 
sponsored skiing or swimming les-
sons this year. Neither the Vernon 
Recreation Center nor Silver Star 
Mountain are offering lessons to 
school groups this winter/spring. We 
are very sad!   

Outstanding Bills 
Parents, please be sure to settle any 
outstanding fees for registration, 
logos or fleece jackets.  
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Upcoming 
Events 

Friday, December 18:                            
Last Day of Classes before                
Christmas Break                                                                       
Monday, January 4:                                   
Back to School                                                        
2021/22 REGISTRATION BEGINS—
families now & K (see registration 
letter going home January 4)                                               
Friday , January 8:                                         
Next newsletter                                
Thursday, January 28:                
REGISTRATION/ RE-ENTRY FORMS  
ARE DUE                                                       
Friday, January 29:                                      
PAC Meeting cancelled     

Wise Words 

“She will give birth to a son, 

and you are to give him the 

name Jesus, because he will save 

his people from 

their sins.”        

~ Matthew 1:20 

 Birthdays 
  



Drop off/ Pick Up 

HAS CHANGED!!!! We now have the stu-
dents picked up at the entrance.  Thank 
you, everyone for the transition over to 
dropping off and picking up your children 
AT the entrance. We have had some feed-
back. If you would like to give your feed-
back, please email Mrs. Fischer (admin@ 
pleasantvalleychristian.com) by our next 
Staff Meeting on January 4. Thank you. 

Newsletter Link 

http://ww.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 
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Introducing ~          

Miss Shannon Armbrister   
My name is Shannon Armbrister. I was 
born and raised in The Bahamas, on the 
island of Nassau, the nation’s capital. A 
few things that I like to do in my spare 
time is spending time with close friends 
and family, reading, knitting and going on 
nature walks.                                         
Oftentimes in life, we are faced with mo-
ments that drastically affect our lives. For 
me, this moment occurred In 2013. I lost, 
what I felt was my everything. I lost my 
mother, who was my role model and my 
best friend. Before she died, I spoke with 
her and asked her who will take care of 
me and she reassured me that God will 
continue to take care of me. In moments 
of grief I encourage you to remember 
Psalms 46:1-2. It is a promise in times 
when your world crumbles at your feet 
and you are helpless. 
In 2014, I came to Canada where I gradu-
ated from Burman University and ob-
tained my Bachelor’s degree in Education. 
During this time, I clung to Philippians 
4:19. I didn’t worry about anything be-
cause I knew that God would take care of 
me just like my mother reassured me.  
In 2018, I graduated and my dream of 
becoming a teacher came to fruition. 
After graduation I lived in Port Hardy for a 
year then moved to Vernon where I feel 
that the Lord has called me to work. It is 
my sincerest hope and prayer that I can 
be an example, not just to the children 
that I teach, but everyone I come into 
contact with and be a true reflection of 
what a pleasure it is to follow Christ. 

Principal’s Hours                                                            
Monday, Wednesday & Thursdays:              

11:00am - 5:00pm 


